
August 3, 2015 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:25pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for July, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $104,420.77 
 
Mr. Levey noted the tree removal and gutter cleaning that took place at the water treatment plant. 
 
Mr. Levey said he had contacted Megan Clark to find out what the status of the repairs at the spring house 
was. He was waiting to hear back from her. 
 
Mr. Levey noted plastic meter lids in Cannon Ridge that need to be replaced. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the engineering report for the painter’s rings on top of the water tank, in regards to cell 
antennas. He asked Mr. Bishop to contact Verizon to obtain an updated plan for antennas on the tower. 
 
Philip Post noted the financial hardship encountered in dealing with a frozen and broken water line last 
winter. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


